
 

 

 

 
 
 
 
Monthly Newsletter 

 

Join us at 6:30pm at KCRP Headquarters 

on February 27th for our monthly meeting! 

Greg Shumate, KCRP Chairman, will discuss the 

upcoming reorganization of the Kenton County 

Republican Party.  We'll begin at 6:30pm, at 1717 

Dixie Highway in Ft. Wright. We will be meeting in 

the lower level conference rooms (if you have 

volunteered to make calls or pick up signs in the last 

few years, you will know exactly where we will be)! 

PLEASE R.S.V.P. via e-mail 

to: membership@kcrwc.org  or call Kim @  

859-240-2142.   Reservations must be made NO 

LATER THAN NOON on Friday, Feb. 24th. 

The cost for this event is $10.00 per person – subs, 

sides, desserts and drinks included!  

 

More information on what Greg will be discussing 

with the KCRWC: 
On Saturday, March 11, 2017, the Kenton County 

Republican Party (KCRP) will hold their 

reorganization meeting at Dixie Heights High 

School Cafeteria. 

  

The reorganization is held to elect Precinct Captains, 

Co-Captains and Youth Captains.  Youth Captains 

must be 40 years of age or younger.  In addition, the 

Officers of the County Committee and the 15 

members of the Kenton County Executive 

Committee will be elected. 

  

Voter registration will begin at 9:00.  Precinct 

Elections will begin at 10:00 and the County 

Committee Meeting will begin at 11:00. 

  

All registered Kenton County Republicans are 

invited to attend. If you wish to be involved, please 

contact Shane Noem at 513-969-4810. 

  

Hope to see you for our KCRWC Feb. meeting at 

KCRP HQ on the 27th! 
 

 

 
 Dr. Thomas Bunnell gave a wonderful presentation about his 

military service in Vietnam at our January meeting. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

KENTON COUNTY 
REPUBLICAN 
WOMEN’S CLUB 

Check out us out online: http://www.kcrwc.org/ 

 

February 2017 

 

Wear elephant items to each meeting to be 

entered in a drawing for a Lilly Pulitzer tumbler 

in November! 

 

mailto:membership@kcrwc.org
tel:(859)%20240-2142
tel:(513)%20969-4810


Message from President 

“The biggest concern for any organization should be when their most passionate people become quiet”.  Stop and think about that for a 

moment, especially with these recent elections.   

I recently had a debate with someone whom I have known for years.  When he made a comment I knew for a fact was not true 

regarding elected officials, I had to say something.  In the course of the conversation, I stated, “If you think you can do better, run for 

office to make the changes people like you keep asking for, keep getting and still are not happy.  I give anyone an applause, Republican 

or Democrat, for putting themselves out there to run for office and to try something different because people like you keep telling them 

how wrong they are.” 

The same goes for our Federation of Republican Women beginning at our club level.  Our Executive Board is composed of volunteers 

who believe in the effectiveness of our members while conducting the business of our club. 

As your President for one more year, it is my pleasure to continue working Shawn Baker, 1st Vice President, Brittaney King, 5th Vice 

President, Dawn Young, Secretary and Kelley Westwood, past President.  It is an honor to continue working with these fine ladies 

whom have returned to the Board as newly installed Board members, Kim Kraft, 2nd Vice President, Katie Shumate as 4th Vice 

President and Nancy Bunnell, Treasurer.  It is an honor to begin a new work year with Marina Logsdon, your new 3rd Vice President. 

Thank you ladies for being passionate about our club and for being a voice for our members out front. Thank you to those who have 

graciously accepted my appointments to committees and also to our members who support our efforts.  God Bless you each and every 

one. 

 

Pam Dimmerman 

President, KCRWC, 2016 – 2017 

 

 

First Lady’s Circle Reception June 16, 2017 at Donamire Farm.   It is time to renew your 

2017 membership for $100.  Money raised will go toward candidates fundraising efforts and a 

special event annually for First Lady’s Circle members.   More info and details to follow.   

Please contact Pam Dimmerman for more information about the First Lady’s Circle. 

 

 

VOLUNTEERS NEEDED FOR KENTON COUNTY REPUBLICAN PARTY 

REORGANIZATION  

 

If you, or someone you know, would like to be a Precinct Captain, Co-captain or Youth 

Captain, please email Shane Noem at shanenoem859@aol.com.  All registered voters in 

Kenton County are eligible.  Let’s keep the momentum going from the fall elections. 

 

 

 

 

Kenton County Republican Women’s Club 

2017 membership dues are now past due 

Please remit them promptly to stay current with your membership.  Our dues form 

has been sent out recently via email, and can always be found online at 

www.kcrwc.org. 
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KENTON COUNTY REPUBLICAN  WOMEN’S CLUB 
(insert your address here) 
 
 

The publisher reserves the right to edit content submitted and apologizes 
for any errors or omissions. 

We’re on the Web ... 
www.kcrwc.org 

 and click “Like” 

Kenton County Republican Women’s 
Club  

or 
@KCRepubWoman 

on  

SAVE THE DATES— 
More info can be found in this newsletter/in our emails/on our website/on Facebook/on Twitter:  

 

2/27/17  KCRP meeting @ 6pm at 1717 Dixie Highway (Lower Level), Fort Wright, KY 41011 

 

3/27/17  KCRWC Mtg. @ the Oriental Wok, Buttermilk Pike. Registration begins at 11:30am. 

 

4/22/17  Pancake Breakfast with the NKYR’s  9-11 A.M.                                                            

 

 

 

 

TAXES… Just a reminder as you get your tax items collected and ready to process for the year: 

please make sure that you check off the REPUBLICAN box or boxes for the Political Party Fund 

for yourself and spouse (if applicable). Make sure your CPA/accountant knows as well! This does 

NOT in any way increase your tax bill or decrease your refund, but it can help your Republican 

Party.  Thank you for passing this on to family and friends too! 

 REMEMBER TO TALLY YOUR CAMPAIGN HOURS: Please remember to tally 

your campaign volunteer hours! We know so many of you have worked countless hours during this election 

YEAR, but we really do need an actual count.  Look for forms at all of our meetings!  

 

 


